Date: Sept. 22, 1998

To: All KAPS Executive Council Members

From: Mike Norris, KAPS President

Re: Executive Council Meeting, Wed. Sept. 30, 7:30-9:30 p.m., Founder's Hall Attendees: Pres., Past Pres., Pres. Elect, Secr., Treas., KDE Lias., Committee Chairs,

Regional Reps., Newsletter Editor

Welcome to the 1998 KAPS Annual Conference. I hope you all have had a great start-up in your school districts, and are fired up for another great KAPS Conference. Please bring your committee reports, and be prepared for some last minute duty for the conference. There are a lot of other events going on this week, and I deeply appreciate your participation in this, the 17th annual KAPS Conference. The EC Meeting Agenda:

- Minutes of last EC meeting (July) R. Bewley
- Treasurer's report M. Wells
- Legislative report C. Adams
- Regional reports Regions 1-8
- Public Relations committee report M. Gadberry, P. Thompson
- Membership committee report S. Tisdale
- Newsletter report L. McGrail
- KDE report A. Wilkins
- Last minute details, 1998 conference M. Norris, et al.
- Past President report A. Mullins
- Update on 1999 conference & Spring Training R. Roth
- Liaisons for KASA, KCA, KPA bond close relationships
- NASP KY delegate report J. Bargione
- NASP Southeastern Region training Savannah J. Batts
- KAPS Executive Secretary Susan Lane, Henderson Co. Schools
- Discuss: change in conference date executive director funding for KAPS President to attend affiliate conferences, etc. - role reversal of Pres. Elect and Past Pres., related to conference planning
- NASP: state organization's archives, history response due Nov. 1 any volunteers?
- Other new or old business
- Adjourn, and have a great conference! Many thanks to all of you!

One last thing. As I tried to drum up enthusiasm for this conference, several "jaded" ex-KAPS members asked me "what has KAPS done for me lately?" I believe it should be one of our goals this year to establish a report card, to account for the goals KAPS has met, and how this organization has improved the quality of service to the children of Kentucky. Please be prepared to list the contributions that KAPS has made in your district. Thank you.